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DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Request for Cyanobacteria Determination
1 message

Manay Hebreo <hebreo.manay@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 17, 2023 at 6:35 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Thank you for your response.
Document Tracking Number E-2023-120454

Good day, Im Hebreo Alimeniana Manay grade 10 student from Regional Science High School, and | would like to know if
you can determine this kind of bacteria called Cyanobacteria fro my research project titled Cyanoacteria as Bio-Resource
in Production of Bio-Fertilizer and Soil Fertility in Abelmoschus esculentus (Okra). As of our time frame of experimentation
is very short from October- December.

On Mon, Oct 16, 2023 at 8:58 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for review and appropriate
action
For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number E-2023-120454.
To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.
Thank you and keep safe.
JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide |
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA
On Sun, Oct 15, 2023 at 7:18 PM Manay Hebreo <hebreo.manay@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear DENR,

| hope this message finds you well. | am currently working on a research investigatory project focusing on
cyanobacteria, and | am in need of assistance with a cyanobacteria determination for a specific water body.

I kindly request your expertise and guidance to help me determine the presence of cyanobacteria in water samples
collected.

Your assistance is highly valuable to the success of my research investigatory project. If you are available for a brief
consultation,please reply to this email, it would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for considering our request.
Sincerely,

Hebreo Almeniana Manay
hebreo.manay@gmail.com


mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
mailto:hebreo.manay@gmail.com
mailto:hebreo.manay@gmail.com

